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Sent: 05 March 2010 10:02
To: Planning
Subject: FAQ Mr Jefcoate

Planning Application S6/2010/0134/FP

I understand the above application relates to the removal of the existing brick and flint wall and
replacing it with metal railings.

As an immediate neighbour I am surprised I have not been notified, but I am opposed to the
removal of the historic wall that matches the church building - the proposed railings are quite
inappropriate for a rural setting such as this is and would be better to repair the existing wall.

Has the Conservation Officer been consulted on the proposal?
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